

512 EAST GROVE STREET CHAMPAIGN, ILLINOIS 61820 Telephone (217) 356-4455

October 14, 1971

Mr. Anthony Baldarotta, Chairman The C/U Douglass Center Library Joint Board Lincoln Trail Libraries Interstate Drive Champaign, Illinois 61820

Dear Mr. Baldarotta:

We the members of the Douglass Center Library Advisory Board reject the "Douglass Center Branch Library Proposed Regulations of October 4, 1971" for the following reason: That we the members of the Douglass Center Library Advisory Board were not consulted or directly involved in the drawing up of the aforementioned regulations. Therefore, we would recommend the rejection of the proposed regulations by the Joint Board. Acceptance of the proposed regulations by the Joint Board would be detrimental to the Douglass Center Library Project.

We further recommend a study session dealing with personnel policies. This study session should be composed of members of both the Joint Board and the Douglass Center Library Advisory Tirry Townsend, for Board.

Sincerely,

Douglass Center Library Advisory Board

oject Director RIAN N. BUTLER

ATHERINE WILLIAMS

harter Members NTHONY BALDAROTTA LEX BOYD RS. EDWIN BUTLER

RS. NETTIE CLAIBORINE RS. GEORGE CLARKE R. JOHN CLEMENTS IR. RUSSELL DANKERT MRS. ELSIE EASLEY

MRS. LORETHA HARMON MR. EDGAR McKNIGHT MRS. HENRY MEARES MR. PETER NIEMI MR. JOEL ROSENFELD

MR. HENRY SLAUGHTER MRS. WANDA SMITH MR. TERRY TOWNSEND

MRS. LINCOLN WESLEY